

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING

Please take notice that the New Buffalo Township Planning Commission has cancelled the following regular meeting:

Tuesday, August 5, 2025, at 6:30 p.m.

New Buffalo Township Hall

17425 Red Arrow Highway

New Buffalo, Michigan 49117

This notice is posted in compliance with the Open Meetings Act, Public Act 267 of 1976, as amended, (MCL 41.72a(2)(3)) and the Americans with Disabilities Act. The New Buffalo Township Board will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services to individuals with disabilities at the meeting upon five days' notice to the New Buffalo Township Board by writing or calling Michelle Hannon, New Buffalo Township Clerk, 17425 Red Arrow Highway, New Buffalo, Michigan 49117, PH: 269-469-1011, ext. 104.

Michelle Hannon, Clerk New Buffalo Township

Posted July 23, 2025, at 4:00 p.m. EST

A copy of this notice is on file in the Clerk's Office, located at 17425 Red Arrow Highway, New Buffalo, Michigan